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connecticut Siting Councit

February 12, 2016 m e ;

Melanie A. Bachman
Acting Executive Director
Connecticut Siting Council
10 Franklin Square

New Britain, CT 06051

Re: EM-VER-057-150108 — Cellco Partnership d/b/a Verizon Wireless ey et
5 Perryridge Road, Greenwich, Connecticut

Dear Ms. Bachman:

On February 2, 2015, the Siting Council (“Council”) acknowledged receipt of EM-VER-
057-150108, Cellco’s notice of intent to modify its telecommunications facility at 5 Perryridge
Road in Greenwich, Connecticut. The purpose of this letter is to notify the Council that the
facility modifications approved in that filing will not be completed. Cellco will not, therefore, be
supplying the Council with a construction completion letter.

Further, on January 12, 2016, I mistakenly sent the Council a request to extend this
approval. Please disregard that request.

My apologies for the confusion. If you have any questions please contact me.

Sincerely,
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Kenneth C. Baldwin
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